
REGULAR MEETING OF THE MILTON TOWNSHIP COMMUNITY MENTAL HEALTH BOARD 
SEPTEMBER 27, 2021 

 
The regular meeting of the Milton Township Community Mental Health Board was called to order by Shannon 
Hartnett, President of Milton Township Community Mental Health Board at 6:30pm Monday, September 27th, 
2021 at the Milton Town Hall, 1492 N. Main Street, Wheaton, Illinois. 
 
Present at 6:30pm were the following members: 
 
Shannon Hartnett 
Kara Murphy 
Christine Evans 
Stefanie Linares Hood 
Drew Ellis 
 
Absent: Jae Kwan and Rev. James Shannon 
 
Call to Order – Roll Call:  Chairman Shannon Hartnett called the meeting to order. 
 
Pledge of Allegiance: Secretary Murphy led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Approval of Minutes:  Shannon Hartnett and Kara Murphy approved the meeting minutes from the August 18, 
2021 meeting. 
 
Public Comment:  Erica Nelson congratulated the mental health board on the draft of the one-year plan.  Erica 
suggested a few revisions of the numbering sequence. The revisions were approved by both Shannon Hartnett 
and Kara Murphy. 
 
Going forward, all mental health board members need to use their township email address. No more 
information will be sent to personal emails.  
 
Old Business:  The 708 Board will meet quarterly on the 4th Tuesday of the month at 6:30pm. (October, 
January, April and July).  Hold the calendar on the 4th Tuesday of the month for special meetings on the other 
months that the board is not scheduled to meet. 
 
New Business:  Community needs an assessment – handout.  Impact DuPage, General Community Impact.  
Three-year planning – we will have three of four components of the plan. An explanation was given about 
behavioral health and substance abuse.  Our community needs assessment is on a three-year cycle. 
 
Members of the Milton Township 708 Mental Health Board will be meeting with Hanover-Township 708 Board 
on October 7, 2021 to learn from them and discuss best practices, grants, applications and general operating 
programs. 
 
Adjournment – Member Ellis moved, seconded by Members Evans to adjourn the meeting. On a voice vote, all 
Members voted “aye.” The Motion carried. 
 


